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EXPRESSION OF INTEREST FOR SHORTLISTING OF CONSULTING FIRMS FOR 
CARRYING OUT FEASIBILITY STUDIES. 

With reference to the above titled advertised INF (P) 6574 appeared in the 
national newspapers on 18th November, 2017 followed by a “Corrigendum” 
INF (P)6574/17 appeared in the National newspaper on 1st December 
2017, it is hereby informed that the said advertisement has been cancelled 
with immediate effect. 
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CANCELLATION 
PV SOLARISATION OF DISTRICT ADMINISTRATION HEADQUARTER OFFICES 

CHARSADDA, KHYBER PAKHTUNKHWA 

  

PROJECT DIRECTOR (SOLAR) 


